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Special Attention of 

All Multifamily Hub Directors          Notice H 2002-19 (HUD) 
All Multifamily Program Center Directors Issued:  September 20, 2002 
All Multifamily Supervisory Project Managers 
All Regional Directors                        Expires:  September 30, 2003 
All Field Office Managers     
        Cross References:  H 99-7, H 01-9 
              
             
      
Subject:    Extension of Notice H 99-7, Subordinate Financing by Federal Home Loan  

     Banks Section 202 Supportive Housing for the Elderly and Section 811 
      Supportive Housing for Persons with Disabilities Programs 
 
 Notice H 99-7 (HUD), which was reinstated and extended by Notice H 01-9 
(HUD) is being extended to September 30, 2003. 
 
 The last paragraph of the notice (Page 4) has changed as follows:  Programmatic 
questions concerning the policy may be directed to Aretha Williams, Director, Grant 
Policy and Management Division at (202) 708-3000.  Legal questions may be directed to 
Betty Park at (202) 708-0470. 
 
 
 
 
      _____________________________ 
      John C. Weicher 
      Assistant Secretary for Housing- 
          Federal Housing Commissioner 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


